
 PR E S I D E N T ’S  M E S S A G E  

February  2024  Kenmore Chamber  of  Commerce  
( formerly  the  Kenmore  Board of  Trade)  

“BRINGING  BUSINESS  BACK  HOME” 

Greetings to All! 
 
A few members have asked about when they renew, a good question indeed. 
 
It used to be that at the start of a new year the Kenmore Chamber would send out a mass request for dues 
from all our members.  But since so many have joined because of the great Anthem Insurance discount benefit 
they receive as a Chamber member, the Kenmore Chamber now sends out a request for you to renew your 
membership the month before you officially joined, to coincide with your Anthem renewal.  This means with 
this newsletter all members who joined in March will be getting there first request to pay their 2024 dues, with 
the January and December (and a few earlier) members now getting their second or third requests. 
 
A reminder on the third request states that this is your final chance to renew before a late fee is added.  After 
the fourth request we inform Anthem that your membership is no longer up-to-date. And this could cause the 
loss of your discount or even the cancellation of your policy, so please remember to pay your dues on time. 
 
If you change your membership to another Chamber or cancel your Anthem Insurance, please let us know   
that you no longer need to be a member.  This also applies to members who joined for the Community Energy 
Advisors benefits, the FedEx Partnership discount, or the BancCard discounts, if you no longer use these  
benefits or have joined another Chamber please let us know about this change in your membership status. 
 
We mail you the renewal form via the US Mail, and request you update any changes on the form and mail it 
back to us with your payment.  If you chose to pay with a credit card using the PayPal option on our web site 
www.kenmorechamber.com on the Join Us tab (you do not need to be a PayPal member to use this option, you 
can sign in as a guest) you can just e-mail a scan of the form or even just tell us in an e-mail what changes you 
need made to your membership information. 

There are a few members whose mail is always returned to us (usually 
because of no mail receptacle) so we will e-mail their form, and there 
are a few members whose e-mail does not work so when we mail        
the renewal form we also ask for the e-mail address to be checked for 
accuracy.  And we will e-mail the form to you after our third try via     
regular mail.  All this to keep you up-to-date and have no changes in the 
benefits you may be using as a member. 
 
And speaking of e-mails, thank you for letting us send you requests from 
our benefit providers when promoting what they have to offer.  Because 
of the way the e-mail blast is set up, all members will receive these        
e-mails (no more than one a week), even if you are taking advantage     
of that benefit already.  Deleting e-mails that you do not need is not   
considered a benefit of joining our Chamber, but we do appreciate your 
patience with us when we do send one to you that you do not need. 
 
Not every member can use every benefit, but we do hope you get the 
chance to look them all over and use those that will help your business 
or organization save time, money or resources. 
  

Thank you for listening, and please be safe! 
 

   John Buntin Jr, KCOC President 
  john@kenmore-komics.com 
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10 Years Ago - February 2014 
 

 David E. Culbertson, President 

 The Board decides to raise more 
money for the Clock Tower so it 
will have 4 faces instead of 2. 

 

15 Years Ago - February 2009 
 

 Scott M. Smith, President 

 This months luncheon guest 
speaker was Paula Davis of 
Keep Akron Beautiful. 

 

20 Years Ago - February 2004 
 

 Scott M. Smith, President 

 A list of all businesses in the 
Kenmore/Ward 9 area is planned. 

 

25 Years Ago - February 1999 
 

 James Lawson, President 

 No information available. 
 

30 Years Ago - February 1994 
 

 Daniel Little, President 

 The board discussed the various 
committees it currently has,        
and members were selected to           
participate in these committees. 

 

35 Years Ago - February 1989 
 

 Ann K. Morrow, President 

 Jasper McCutchan had         
completed the initial revision of 
the KBOT’s Constitution, and 
awaits approval by committee. 

 

40 Years Ago - February 1984 
 

 Dennis Bloomer, President 

 Guest speaker was Nick         
Topoguis, Director of Akron 
Board of Education’s Career 
Education Program, who gave    
a slide-film presentation. 

W E L C O M E  T O  O U R  N E W  K C O C  M E M B E R S !  

Friedman, Gilbert + Gerhardstein 

Law Firm  

Sarah  Gelsomino 

50 Public Square, Suite 1900 

Cleveland, Ohio  44113-2205 

216-241-1430 

www.fggfirm.com 

Garage Finisher, Inc. 

Lifetime Warranty Garage Flooring 

Mario F. Salwan 

4530 Renaissance Parkway 

Cleveland, Ohio  44128-5702 

216-831-4500 

www.garagefinisher.com 

Hazmo LLC 

Investment Company 

Nick Hazimihalis 

5969 West Liberty Street 

Hubbard, Ohio  44425 

330-518-7488 

Martin Pallet, Inc. 

High Quality Wood Pallets and Crates 

Tim Novak 

1414 Industrial Avenue SW 

Massillon, Ohio  44647-7663 

330-832-5309 

www.martinpallet.com 

PetFix Northeast Ohio 

Spay & Neuter Clinic for Pets 

Christie Lucco 

885 East 222nd Street 

Euclid, Ohio  44123-3313 

216-732-7040 

www.petfixnortheastohio.org 

Professional Counseling 

Individual & Couples 

Counseling for all Ages 

Christine Andrews 

676 High Street, Suite D 

Wadsworth, Ohio  44281-1694 

330-283-3970 

www.wadsworthcounseling.com 

Risk Compliance Group 

Risk Management Consulting 

Mark & Kathleen Madar 

38 Aurora Street 

Hudson, Ohio  44236-2947 

330-701-1308 

www.riskcompliancegroup.com 

Sierra Inc 

Flatbed Transportation Company 

Diane Fornaro 

4566 Orchard Street 

Mantua, Ohio  44255-9701 

330-274-2959 

Village Outdoors 

Wholesale Landscape Supply 

John DiFranco 

7910 Euclid Chardon Road 

Kirtland, Ohio  44094-9017 

440-479-5363 

www.villageoutdoors.com 

Barbarino's Restaurant 

Family Owned Italian Restaurant 

Beverly Smith 

23871 Sprague Road 

Columbia Station, Ohio  44028-9605 

440-235-1830 

www.barbarinosrestaurant.com 

Cannata Companies Ltd. 

Real Estate Development, Prop-

erty Management, Construction 

Sam P. Cannata 

30799 Pinetree Rd, Ste #254 

Cleveland, Ohio  44124-5903 

216-954-5680 

www.welcometocannata.com 

David A. Morvay DDS, Inc. 

Practice of General Dentistry 

David A. Morvay DDS 

628 Niles-Cortland Road 

Niles, Ohio  44484-2473 

330-856-4443 

“Meet & Greets” to Start Soon 
 
It looks like it is finally time for the Kenmore Chamber to plan 
for “Meet & Greets” again.  These opportunities to network 
and socialize with your fellow KCOC members have always 
been popular.  Our holiday event at The Rialto Theatre last  
December 7th was a huge success, with many new faces attending. 
 
So if you are interested in hosting a “Meet & Greet” this year, 
please let me know.  They are held the third Thursday of the 
month, run from 5:30 to 7:00 pm, and are a great way to     
introduce your business or organization to your fellow KCOC 
members.  And a lot of the expense is covered by the         
Kenmore Chamber of Commerce.  If you do not have room at 
your business to host, you can hold a “Meet & Greet” at The 
Rialto Theatre right here on Kenmore Boulevard. 
 
So please call me at 330-304-9598 if you have further    
questions about your wanting to host.  Months currently   
available are March, April, May, September and October. 


